Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Independent Remuneration Panel 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Can you please send me copies of the original representations that were made by councillors regarding the remuneration panel.  

Answer:
Please find attached file with the relevant information.
A small amount of staff and other individual’s details have been redacted (removed) as it constitutes personal data whose disclosure to the wider world under the Act would breach Data Protection principles and it is judged that the exemption to disclosure contained at Section 40(2) – Personal Information applies.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
